
 

 

 

 

 

Changing the date of publication of the interim report  

            

Current Raport no.: 14/2018 

Date: 28.05.2018; 09:01 

 

 

The Management Board of LPP SA informs that the date of publication of the consolidated report for the 

first half of 2018 was changed from 5 September 2018 to 4 September 2018. 

 

 

Article 56(1) Item 2 of the Public Offering Act – current and periodical information   

 

Signatures:     Przemysław Lutkiewicz – Vice President of the Management Board  

           Sławomir Łoboda - Vice President of the Management Board  

 

 


